
October 2023 Report 

Faculty Success 

Meeting October 11, 2023 

A request for the commitee to provide a formal proposition for Faculty Senator On-Boarding 
procedures was provided to the commitee for consideration.  With discussion, the commitee 
concluded that time was needed to review the document and provide a formal proposition to 
the full senate.  One member volunteered to review and edit the document for the commitee to 
discuss in the November 2023 meeting and put forth during the December 2023 meeting. 

There was extensive discussion that the Faculty Succes is not a recognized commitee.  In the 
constitution, University Planning is one of the standing commitees of the Faculty Senate 
(Article VII Section 1. and Article VII Section 2.2.).  It was further suggested that to formally 
change to standing commitee to the constitution would require postin g on the Faculty Senate 
website require approval by members of the faculty who are qualified to vote.   

Respectfully submited: 

Glenn Duff

Animal and Range Sciences 

Chair, Faculty Success 




